
Steps to Re-Register 

1-   Make sure all required paperwork from the previous school year has been turned in to the 

Homeschool Coordinator by June 30th. You will not be eligible to Re-Register until this step is 

completed. 
 

2-   Print off the enrollment forms relevant to your student’s grade level. Please read 

the directions at the beginning of your enrollment forms. These forms are also 

password protected. If you have forgotten the password please email the Homeschool 

Coordinator. 
 

3-  Rising 9th Grade students only need to Schedule a Registration Date through the link on 

this page. Mrs.Voiles will be present at all 9th Grade meetings so please select a time 

designated for High School students. (As you can see this is a change from previous years. 1st-

8th & 10th-12th Grades will not need to schedule a registration meeting below. Please read the 

beginning of your enrollment forms to determine how to complete registration). 
 

 

4-   Determine and purchase the curriculum you are going to use for each subject. (10th - 

12th Grade High school students will schedule a separate meeting with Mrs. Voiles the high 

school guidance counselor to discuss what classes need to be taken to put together your plan 

for the year. Please contact Mrs.Voiles to schedule this meeting.) 
 

5-   Turn in all forms completed along with tuition payment and sports forms you wish to turn 

in to the Homeschool Coordinator's mailbox by August 1st. (If you have a student going 

into 9th grade you will need to bring completed forms, tuition payment, sports forms, and a 

copy of the teaching parent’s diploma to your scheduled registration meeting.) 
 

 

Registration is complete when all paperwork and 

payment has been turned in to the Homeschool 

Coordinator.  

 

If mailing forms please mail to: 
 

TKA Homeschool Umbrella 

202 Smothers Road 

Seymour, TN 3786 

 

Registration must be completed by August 1st. 


